
NOTICE 
New representative appointed to the Electricity Code 

Consultative Committee 
The Economic Regulation Authority today announced the appointment of Mr Andrew Canion 
as a new industry representative on the Electricity Code Consultative Committee.   

Mr Canion will replace Ms Jessica Shaw. 

The Committee reviews the Code of Conduct (For the Supply of Electricity to Small Use 
Customers) and advises the Authority on the Code. 

The Authority is responsible for monitoring and amending the Code which regulates the 
conduct of electricity retailers, distributors and marketers.  The Code covers issues such as 
marketing, billing, disconnection and customer complaints. 

Further information about the Code and the work of the ECCC is available on the Authority’s 
web site. 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Ms Lanie Chopping 
Manager Customer Protection 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452 
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http://www.era.wa.gov.au/3/595/51/electricity_cod.pm

